
Can YOU use an  
additional $500  
in Professional  

Enhancement Funds?

The UET Board of Trustees is excited to announce an increase for  
the Professional Enhancement Program (PE) to $1,500 per fiscal year  
(July 1-June 30). Now you have additional funds to attend a conference,  
seminar or short-term training to help improve your job skills,  
advance your career and enhance your employment security.

•	Workshops
•	Seminars
•	Conferences

Take advantage of this great opportunity as the  
Professional Enhancement Program offers pre-payment 
and reimbursement options. Please apply at least  
30 days in advance for pre-payment. 
If you have any questions, please contact the  
Union Education Trust hotline at 866-436-7900 or  
via email at support@uedtrust.org.  
Start today on the road to enhance your  
employment security!
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